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I oppose this bill. Maine’s current laws need to be enforced, not added to. Further 
infringing on the rights of law-abiding Maine residents by expanding background 
checks in Maine cannot be enforced unless a gun ownership registry is formed, which 
is prohibited under Federal Law. This proposal would not have stopped the tragedy in 
Lewiston. 


